
March 20th 2025
Round Table Pizza Petaluma

22 members attending
2 guests

Meeting was called to order by President Mike Hofacre at 12:40 PM

Treasurers Report, Chip Buss: we are solvent

Field Report, Bill Fry: Mowed and ready to use. The taxiway will still need to be finished weather 
permitting.

Free Flight Report, John James: Weather has been prohibitive for much flying. Several contests will be 
starting soon.

Old Business: The fun fly, after some discussion, will be held at our field on a Saturday in the latter 
part of July details, such as firm Date, Porta potty and lunch will be forthcoming after we can 
get them worked out.

Hats and shirts: Chip Bus will be sending out the web sight for your review as to colors and choices 
before we make an order.

The ½ A Texaco and Speed 400 Postal fliers will be coming out soon. The window for both will be 
Sept. 1st to Nov. 30th.

New Business:

Discussion was held on new members, club max number of members, and making clear that this is a 
SAM club 1st and foremost. The runway will not be extended, No Quad copters, Helicopters, 
Pattern,stunt or combat planes. This should be noted on our applications along with the 
requirement to build or acquire an old timer within the 1st year of membership.

Discussion was also made about the weekend fliers and enforcement of the field rules, AMA 
membership and club membership. Possible for a committee of local members to monitor the 
use of the field on weekends. Rotating so the burden does not fall on just a few members and to 
give some regular enforcement to discourage unauthorized use.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:35 PM
 


